
     
                

 
 

 
 

      
   
   

 
 

    
 
               

             
                  

             
              
      

                 
             

       
               

                  
        

  
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             
              

      
 

W. W. Taylor & Company 
Importers & Exporters, Proprietors of Ye Olde Curio Shoppe and the Seoul Garage & Sales Co. 
Seoul, Chosen 

July 6th, 1926 

Mrs [sic] Gertrude Boss [sic] Warner 
Womans [sic] Building 
University of Oregon 
Eugene Oregon U. S. A. 

Dear Mr [sic] Warner: 

In going over the docuements [sic] that we received from The Dollar Steamship Uo we 
find that they did not acknowledge the recipt [sic] of the Consulare- Invoice and the Certificate 
of Antiquity which we are postive [sic] we sent to them and which we mention in our letter of 
instructinos at the time we sent the docuements [sic] forward. The mistake is entirely theirs but 
we are fortunate enough to have discovered so have had copies made which I enclose. I hope 
that you have not been caused any inconvenience. 

The money which you were kind enough to sen d [sic] has been received by the 
International Banking Co Kobe and I have sent over to have a draft forwarded to me. Thanks 
very much its most useful these dull times. 

I have been picking up some nice people that have drifted outfrom [sic] the palace after 
the burial of the last Emperor. I was bale to buy the chair that he rode around in- in the palace. 
When will you come out to see us again 

Yours sincerely, 
[Signature] 

2 Enclosures. 

Letter from W.W. Taylor & Company to Gertrude Bass Warner, Gertrude Bass Warner papers, 
UA 022, Box 010, Folder 004, Special Collections and University Archives, University of Oregon 
Libraries, Eugene, Oregon. Transcribed by Liam Maher. 


